
IAEM Region 8 – President’s Report for April 2017   

 

 On-going communications with R8 leadership team who send monthly feedback reports. 

 

 Recruitment of a R8 Healthcare Liaison completed. 

 

 Second round of outreach was sent for the remaining state EM POCs to establish an IAEM 

presence at upcoming state conferences. 

 

 On-going communications with R8 membership via emails and bimonthly regional newsletter. 

 

 

End of report 

Pat Mialy 


